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Ref: CFD/SKY 
 
10th July 2024 
 

GCSE Results Day 2024 – Year 11 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I wanted to write to you today, as we approach the end of the academic year. I want to thank all our students 
for the resilience and strength they have shown during their GCSE’s, and to personally thank you for your 
ongoing support. 
 
As the summer term draws to a close, I wanted to take the opportunity to communicate the GCSE results day 
process which will take place on Thursday 22nd August 2024. The academy will be open at 9.30am until 11am 
for students to collect their results. Student entrance will be closed so please come into the building through 
the main reception.  
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to give out results to anyone other than the student. In extenuating 
circumstances, you can request via email results to be sent electronically. We would need to know in writing 
from the student prior to results day, the reason why they can’t collect the results in person. We can only 
email the results to the child’s school email address and not that of family members. The email address to 
request this service is l.lebrocq@ob-ac.co.uk.   
 
We look forward to welcoming you on results day to celebrate the years successes.  

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Fitzgerald 
Assistant Principal Student Progress 
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